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29 July 2022 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
This is an early notification that the annual Evergreen Christmas Craft 
Market will be held on Saturday 10th December 2022 in the Lifestyle 
Centre. 
 
It will have stalls operated by residents and stalls by non-resident outside 
vendors and will be organized by Evergreen Village Manager Wilma 
Swart. 
 
If any resident wishes to participate by having a stall could they please 
contact Wilma directly as soon as possible to book space and discuss the 
detail. 
 
Residents will be given preference in that they will be allocated the best 
sites, competition from non-residents will be prevented and there will be 
no charge for having a stall. 
 
Let’s make it the best Christmas Craft Market ever!!! 
 
Best,  
 
Laurraine Lotter 
Chairman 

Evergreen Christmas Craft Market 

Saturday 10 December 2022 

 


